OFFICE OF FINANCE

- Washington, DC

Mr. John F. Herlihy
Box 1841, Montego Bay Station
Ocean City, MD 21842

Dear Mr. Herlihy:

26 September 1985

Your retirement relocation travel claim has been

received and forwarded to our
processing.

for

When the accounting has been completed, I will
provide you with the details thereof.

Sincerely,

Collection Officer
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